
‘Ko te ako te maneatanga’
‘Hooked on Learning’

Term 2, Wiki 2
Celebrating being 

HOOKED ON LEARNING  
Rooms 1, 2, 3, 6, & 8

We have been fortunate to have Zenda the oral health nurse visit us and teach us about the 
importance of looking after our teeth. We also visited the dental clinic and the dental nurse 
showed us what happens when we go to the dental nurse. Here is a teeth tip from the oral 
health nurse. 



Welcome to all the new children and 
their whanau who have joined the 
Parawhenaumea team in Room 1 this 
term with Mrs Wootton. 

We are very fortunate to have lots of lovely 
helpers in our classrooms each day.
Sas, Emily, Mirae, Izumi, Hayley and Tina our 
SENCO.
 

Last term we had a visit from the Dog Safety team from Taupō District Council 
who taught us how to be safe around dogs. 

At the end of Term 1 we had fun at athletic tasters with Danielle. 



The Parawhenuamea team were very fortunate to travel to Whakaipo Bay for bush school last 
term. We were lucky to have Heidi and Rachel from Kids Greening Taupō come along and teach 
us lots of things about bugs and plants. We loved exploring in the bush and sliding down the 
bank. Thank you to all of the parents who were able to come and help us. 



Save the Date - Up and Coming Events

Friday 9th May 
(TOMORROW)

Cupcake Day (items $1 and $2 each)

Tuesday 13th May Delivery of pre-ordered ice blocks for fundraiser 

Monday 12- 23 May Swimming Y0-2 AC Baths, Rooms 2, 3, 6, 8, 9

Thursday 29 May Senior School Swimming Sports AC Baths Y4-6

Monday 2 June King's Birthday - no school

Thursday 5 June Greening Taupō Day

Friday 6 June TEACHER ONLY DAY - Ministry of Education Curriculum 
Implementation PLD Day

Friday 20 June Matariki - no school

Friday 27 June Last day Term 2

Monday 14 July First day Term 3



New Fence Protects Budding Bush Area!

Our school grounds have received a fantastic upgrade with the installation of a 
new fence around our developing bush area. This will help protect the young 
plants from stray balls and enthusiastic games on the field, giving them the 
space they need to thrive.
Our students have also been hard at work, adding a layer of bark to the bush 
area. This mulch will help to retain moisture in the soil, suppress weeds, and 
provide a beneficial environment for our growing plants. A big thank you to 
everyone involved in these efforts to enhance our school environment!



Monday 21 July Whanau Hui / Interviews, school closes at 1pm

Wednesday 23 July Whanau Hui / Interviews, 3.30pm to 5.30pm

REMINDER

Parking And Traffic Congestion 
Around the School

As a school located in the CBD, parking and traffic congestion at pick up and drop off times is 
always going to be an issue.

The advice we have been given to pass on is:

● Plan ahead.
● Park in side streets and walk.
● Have a meeting place with older students around the back field using the lights 

crossing.

DO NOT DOUBLE PARK
Double parking for pick up adds to congestion and puts students at risk.   Please do not do 
this.  The police and council will be proactively monitoring for this unsafe parking behaviour. 

A thank you to NZ Police and Taupo District council for supporting us with monitoring traffic 
safety and behaviour at pick up times in the afternoons.


